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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

High-level meeting of the UN General Assembly as a contribution to the 

International Year of Biodiversity – New York, 22 September 2010 
 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

I am very pleased to forward draft resolution A/64/L.49 adopted on 15 April 2010 by the 

sixty-fourth session of the United Nations General Assembly on the date of the high-level 

meeting of its sixty-fifth session as a contribution to the International Year of Biodiversity. 

 

The resolution is available in the six official languages of the United Nations on the CBD 

website at: http://www.cbd.int/2010/un/. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

  

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 

http://www.cbd.int/2010/un/

